
 

 

March 13, 2025 

Dear Eighth Grade Families, 

We're excited to announce that we are taking orders for the Class of 2025 T-Shirt. These T-Shirts have been a 
beloved tradition among eighth graders at St. John Paul II School. 

This year's design will feature the names of every graduate, printed with first and last names only. Please note that 
nicknames (unless they are a shortened version of the first name, such as "Bill" for "William") will not be printed. 

Our Class T-Shirts are made of 100% heavy-weight cotton. The school will cover the cost of the shirts for the 
Class of 2025. 

To place your order, simply complete the form below with the exact name as you'd like it to appear on the shirt. 
Please ensure accuracy and return the order form no later than Monday, March 24th. 

Thank you for your participation in this special tradition. We look forward to seeing our Eighth-Grade proudly 
wearing their shirts and celebrating their accomplishments together. 

Warm regards, 

Ms. Paula Daly 
Assistant Head of School, Preparatory Division 

 

TO ORDER A CLASS SHIRT: 

 
SIZE: _______________________ (adult size S – XL) 

 
Print the student name as ______________________________________________________ 
(First and last name only.  Only legitimate forms of the student’s name will be printed, as in “Bill” for “William.”) 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
(Parent/guardian signature) 


